

RSSAC Admin Teleconference

Wednesday, 30 June 2021 15:00 UTC

Action Items

1. Review of Action Items from 23 June Meeting
 - AI: OS to continue working with ICANN Web Content Team to create RSSAC presentations web page to address the relevant WS2 recommendation.
2. [Draft Agenda](#) for RSSAC July Meeting
3. Appointment/Reappointment of the RSO representatives and alternates
 - AI: OS to reach out to RSO representatives and alternatives to find out the executive point of contacts for each RSO.
 - a. ICANN: Matt Larson, Terry Manderson
 - b. ISC: Fred Baker, Jeff Osborn
 - c. Netnod: Lars-Johan Liman, Patrik Faltstrom
 - d. Verisign, Inc.: Brad Verd
4. AOB
 - a. Request for Early Input: GNSO Transfer Policy Review PDP
 - AI: OS to draft a note for FB and BV to review. FB will share the note on the RSSAC mailing list after the review.
 - b. Potential RSO F2F Workshop around September 2021
 - AI: OS and SS to work together to understand whether it would be feasible to conduct a F2F meeting in the event RSO representatives wish to have one.
 - c. Summary of Action Items